
Dear Representative Klarides  – sales tax on CPA services is a very bad idea. A tax on CPA services is 
discriminatory, disastrous for business, and devastating for Connecticut. Please kill the proposal to tax 
CPA services in Connecticut 
 
 
 

Thank you 
John 
  
  
John M. Rolleri, CPA, CFE 
Knight Rolleri Sheppard CPAS, LLP 
1499 Post Road – PO Box 139 
Suite 1040, 2

nd
 Floor Rear 

Fairfield, Connecticut 06824 
Telephone - 203-259-2727 
Facsimile -  203-256-2727  

 
  
  
Your referrals are very much appreciated. 
  

Note: The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not 
the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us 
immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Thank you.  

Knight Rolleri Sheppard CPAS, LLP 
 

John M. Rolleri jmr@krscpasllp.com 


